
HB3681 

I urge your support and passage of HB3681. We need to streamline the process for adding 
new power transmission lines and facilities. This bill will make it easier to improve the reliability 
of Oregon’s power grid and to add renewable energy generation sources to locations in Oregon 
where the need is greatest. Oregon’s system of energy distribution must keep pace with 
demand in order to grow our economy.

Thank you.

Dennis Hickman, P.E., MSEE


